
  

 
 

Worthy Brothers, 
 

March Madness is here, or so it will soon be commencing. 
Daylight Savings Time was last weekend when we all turned 
the clocks ahead gaining an hour of daylight while  
simultaneously losing an hourof sleep.  The Intel Super 
load slowly passed around us Sunday and Monday on its 
journey to the Intel plant near Johnstown.  And the Spring 
season is officially here on March 19th.  Now for the good 
stuff. 
 

Fish Fry’s are running quite smoothly and efficiently to date 
and we are selling out of all the fish that is prepared for 
the Friday dinners.  It is obviously difficult to predict and 
prepare for more when we have created such a faithful  
following during this Lenten Season.  This is all possible due 
to the entire team of volunteers gathered together every  
Friday night for the preparing, serving, and cleaning required 
for this concentrated production of high quality meals. 
 

Everyone from the MOM's group, American Heritage Girls, 
the scoopers, all the coffee and beverage workers,  the wives 
making desserts, the men and women on the front line  
serving our customers,  the crew manning the deep  
fryer's (both inside and outside), the runners, those  
collecting, the carryout team out front, and the scouts at the 
end who clean up and tear down.  Some newly purchased 
equipment including the steamer and deep fryer oil cleaner 
have all helped to make our entire operation more efficient 
for everyone involved.  We have 2 more remaining Lenten 
Fish Fridays and are on pace to exceed last year's totals.  
 

Our annual St. Patrick's Day celebration is on Saturday 
March 16th right after Mass.  Brother Dick Petersen is  
sparing no expense for providing attendees with authentic 
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Chancellor’s Corner - HAVING PATIENCE 
 

I wrote about patience last year, called Waiting Patiently.  
This view of patience will focus more on the outcomes of 
our lack of patience. 
 

When the Israelites were freed from Egypt, and wandered in 
the wilderness, God provided them with healing, food and 
water, and promised them an arrival at the Promised Land.  
What was their response?  They questioned why they were 
allowed to suffer and wander without end. 
 

In Numbers 21: 4-9, “…But the people grew impatient on 
the way; and said Why have you brought us out of Egypt to 
die in the wilderness?... Then the Lord sent venomous 
snakes among them; they bit the people and many Israelites 
died.  The people came to Moses and said, we sinned when 
we spoke against the Lord and against you.  Pray that the 
Lord will take the snakes away from us.” 

Have Blessed Easter!! 

Irish cuisine and entertainment for all to enjoy.  Everyone's 
Irish on this Saturday night.  Erin go Bragh! 
 

We welcome all of our new Brothers to Council 11187 and 
congratulations to those of you who have attended the  
exemplifications and have become a 3rd degree Knight of 
Columbus.  There is a 4th degree ceremony in Marysville in 
April.  Contact Frank or Wayne if interested. 
 

Upcoming events during the next 4 months include: 
 

- Saturday Easter Egg Hunt 
- Wives Appreciation Dinner, 
- Game Knight, 
- Blue Coat Dinner, 
- a Wednesday evening Mass and cookout with our 

Bishop Earl Fernandes when the National  
Eucharistic Procession stops here at Seton near the 
end of June. 

- a Sunday Night Picnic in the Park, (Sycamore Creek 
Park) with Brother Knight Chris Logsdon from 6:30 
-8:00 pm. pending council approval, More details to 
come! 

 

Your contributions are greatly appreciated! 
 

Francis Wilamosky 

Grand Knight 
grandknight@kofc11187.com 

 

In our experience, we may not have to come to grips with 
snakes when we question and have little faith.  An  
experience you may have had with your children while on a 
journey is their wanting to know, “are we almost there”, 
“we’re hungry or thirsty”.  They’re not happy with the  
journey but are impatient for the arrival.  Don’t be in a hurry, 
as “hurry” can cause worry and bad things to happen. 
 

Raymond Ganem 
Chancellor 
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Membership Meeting Notes - February 7, 2024 
 

Grand Knight Francis Wilamosky called the meeting to order at 7:02 
pm with a prayer and Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

Roll Call of Officers:  Missing were the Deputy Grand Knight,  
Treasurer, and 2nd Year Trustee, excused and Inside Guard, absent.  
Wayne Patterson motioned to approve the minutes from last month’s 
meeting, 2nd by Ralph Blamer.  Voted upon and passed. 
 

Chaplain Report:  Father Cyprian had marked his calendar to attend 
tonight’s meeting, was pleased to be able to join us. 
 

Membership and Reading of Applications:  Mark Decker had  
Michael Gromofsky, new member, and Triston Mollet, transfer,  
introduce themselves.  He then read the names of the candidates that 
have completed their Form 100, Robert Dominguez, Robert Blades Jr., 
Uche Nwagwu and Norman O’Connor.  George Wolfer registered 
electronically through Supreme.  Next Exemplification will be  
Sunday, 2/18/24, at 2 pm at his home at 8810 Chateau Dr., everyone is 
invited, lasts about 40 minutes.  Will be gone in March, looking for 
someone to make a presentation at all Masses one weekend since 
March is the K of C Membership Month.  He plans to ask Tim Lee. 
 

Grand Knight Report:  GK Francis Wilamosky has 1 ticket and 
parking pass for the Women’s Conference on Sat., 2/24/24, let him 
know if you have anyone interested in attending.  The final Pancake 
Breakfast is this upcoming Sunday.  Details will be given tonight in 
regards to the Lenten Fish Fry’s and the new member Exemplification 
on 2/18/24.   George Bartos will provide information on Seton’s new 
Greeter/Welcome Center training program.  Mark Decker will provide 
an update on the impending Transportation Ministry.  DJ Murphy 
emailed out the Council financial report, if anyone did not get a copy, 
let him know.  Received a $150 donation check from John Fry for the 
Fish Fry.  Becky Shaffer has requested 60 white rosaries for the 1st 
Communion on 4/20/24.  Chris Heine has a K of C shirt for a new 
member, let Chris know if you want to order one. 
 

Deputy Grand Knight Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Financial Secretary Report:  Frank Hare reported that Robert  
Coholich and Richard Petersen are now Honorary Life Members  
having reached age 70 and being a Knight for 25 years.  25 members 
have not paid their 2024 dues, currently have 258 total members  
including 41 Honorary Life, and 8 Honorary.  We had 2 members 
transfer out and 8 members are to be listed as Affiliate Members for 
not paying their dues. 
 

Chancellor Report:  Ray Ganem mentioned that both the Ohio House 
and Senate voted to override the Governor’s veto of HB 68 bill  
banning trans surgery for minors and sports participation. 
 

Advocate Report:  Mark Decker, no report. 
 

Warden Report:  Werner Christian, no report. 
 

Trustees Report:  Wayne Patterson, no report. 
 

Programs and Committees: 
 

Program Director:  Bob Coholich reminded members to let him 
know by nominating names for “Of the Year Awards” for Knight, 
Family, Youth and Clergy which are due the end of March.  
 

Church Director:  Wayne Patterson has ordered the white rosaries 
needed for 1st Communion. 
 

Report of the Fourth Degree:  Faithful Navigator Wayne Patterson 
stated the next meeting is 2/21/24 with a dinner starting at 6:45 pm in 
the PAC. 
 

Community Report:  Dan M. Murphy mentioned that an 
“Understanding and Responding to Dementia - Related Behavior” 
educational program will be presented by the Alzheimer’s Association 
on 3/20/24 at 6 pm at Violet Springs Health Campus, RSVP at (614) 

769-2526. 
 

Youth Director:  Absent, no report. 
 

Family Director:  Absent, no report. 
 

Right to Life:  Absent, no report. 
 

Public Relations:  Absent, no report. 
 

Basketball Free Throw Contest:  George Bartos reported that 8  
students participated in our contest on 1/14/24 in the PAC, all will 
progress to the District Championship at All Saints Academy (Christ 
the King) gym on 2/18/24 from 2:30 to 4:30 pm.  300 students shot 
free throws during their Physical Education classes at St. Pius X 
school on 1/24-25/24.  Thanked Al Kluczynski, Dick Petersen, Wayne 
Patterson, Don Miller and Ray Ganem for helping at these events. 
 

Transportation Ministry:  Mark Decker reported that he will have a 
meeting at his home on 2/10/24 at 10 am to finalize the procedures so 
that a presentation can be made to Father Leo.  An Administrator and 
Facilitator have volunteered for the program. 
 

Fish Fry:  Frank Hare thanked the 25 members that showed up for the 
work party to clean the PAC kitchen on 2/3/24.  The first one is a 
week from Friday, 2/16/24, talk it up, promote it, tell your neighbors, 
the Fish Fry information is now on the Seton web site.  Emailed out 
today the sign up sheets and has them available this evening, volunteer 
to help at the 6 Fish Fries.  Will need volunteers to help move equip-
ment/supplies from Hermann Hall to the PAC following the Pancake 
Breakfast on 2/11/24.   Ray Ganem reminded that desserts from our 
members are also needed. 
 

Unfinished Business:   
 

MOTION:  Chuck Slaby made a motion to spend up to $XXX from 
the Family Budget to purchase candy, prizes, etc., for the Easter Egg 
Hunt on 3/30/24, 2nd by Ray Ganem.  Discussion occurred, voted upon 
and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Mark Decker made a motion to spend $XXX from the 
Transportation Ministry Budget to purchase 2 folders to be used for 
the Administrator and Facilitator of the program, 2nd by Dan M.  
Murphy.  Discussion occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Mark Decker made a motion to spend up to $XXX  from 
the Membership Budget to purchase snacks and refreshments  
for future Exemplifications, 2nd by Joe Douglas.  Discussion occurred, 
voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Mark Decker made a motion to spend up to $XXX  from 
the Membership Budget to purchase snacks and refreshments for  
future Game Knight with the Knights, 2nd by Joe Douglas.  Discussion 
occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Dan M. Murphy made a motion to donate $XXX from the 
Community Budget to the Kairos Prison Ministry to provide meals to 
prisoners, 2nd by Chuck Slaby.  Discussion occurred, voted upon and 
passed. 
 

MOTION:  Dan M. Murphy made a motion to donate $XXX from the 
Community Budget to Fairfield County Meals on Wheels, 2nd by  
Francis Wilamosky.  Discussion occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Frank Hare made a motion to spend $XXX from the  
Capital Benefit Fund to replace the refrigerator in Hermann Hall,  
splitting the total cost 50/50 with the Parish, 2nd by Thom Laughery.  
Discussion occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Frank Hare made a motion to spend up to $XXX from the 
Capital Benefit Fund to purchase/install a filtering system on wheels to 
clean the fryers, electrical wiring for the steamer, and modifying carts/
tables in the PAC kitchen. 2nd by Ray Ganem.  Discussion occurred, 
voted upon and passed. 
 

New Business:  None 
 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 3) 
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Field Agent Report:   Absent, no report. 
 

District Deputy Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Brothers in Need:   Sandra Blamer, Maureen Patterson, Wayne  
Patterson, Franzisca & Daniel Briker, Nick Maul, Kim Mason, Lexie 
Hilbert, Jeff Samborsky, Gene Ebert, Lou Silverman, Jean Eichas, 
Tricia Bliss, Margaret LaRosa, Mary Fullerkamy, John & Mary  
Margaret Adjoran, Pat Brotzge, Janet Gregg, Jesse Garcia, DJ  
Murphy, Chuck Slaby, Richard Douglas. 
 

Lecturer Report:  Steve Blevins stated that many times that as  
Christians, we are to bear our cross daily.  It is important for us to pray 
for each other, especially in times of suffering and /or difficulties.  
When we pray for each other, we are spiritually bearing the cross with 
those who are suffering, helping to build up the body of the Church.  
Bear each others crosses in faith, in hope, and with love, because  
doing so fulfills the law of Christ. 
 

SOS Fund:  $XXX was collected this evening for the “Support our 
Seminarians”.  
 

Other Comments:   
 

Gary Guggenbiller, President of the Seton Parish Council, mentioned 
that members rotate off the Council and new members will be needed, 
an announcement will occur in March, consider volunteering or  
nominating someone, nominations can be made on the Seton web site. 
 

Kevin Armshaw. National Director of Advancement for Damascus, 
talked about the Sports Trivia Cup, 4/13/24 in Centerburg, which is a 
fund raiser to send Catholic youths to summer camp. He passed out a 
card that would allow someone to purchase a raffle ticket for a chance 
to win a Kia Sportage vehicle.   If interested in donating to this event, 
call him at (402) 210-0247. 
 

George Bartos stated that volunteers are needed as Greeters and for the 
Welcome Center.  Sign up on line or contact Mary Maresch at (614)
833-0482 ext. 225.  There is a 40-minute basic training session.   The 
first weekend of each month we would like to have Knights wearing 
their K of C shirt as Greeters. 
 

Werner Christian and Dan Murphy will be picking up Cash Bonanza 
tickets on 2/11/24 at St. Paul’s in Westerville.  
 

GK Francis Wilamosky reminded us of a busy February with a lot 
going on, will need help at each event, thanked Frank Hare, DJ  
Murphy and Thom Laughery for painting white all the cabinet doors in 
the PAC kitchen and then officially closed the meeting at 8:03 pm 
with prayer and invited everyone to join us for a social gathering in the 
PAC’s kitchen.  Next Business Planning Meeting is scheduled for 
March 5th at 6:30 pm and Membership Meeting is scheduled for March 
13th at 7:00 pm, rosary prayed at 6:30. 
 
 

Business Planning Meeting Notes - March 5, 2024 
 

Grand Knight Francis Wilamosky called the meeting to order at 6:31 
pm with a prayer. 
 

Grand Knight Report:  GK Francis Wilamosky indicated the recent 
Catholic Conferences went well, 2,900 attended the Women’s Confer-
ence on 2/17/24 and 2,400 attended the Men’s Conference on 2/24/24 
including 30 men from Seton Parish.  John Edwards who spoke at the 
Men’s Conference will be at St. Paul’s in April.  Deacon Hector  
Raymond will be on 820 AM radio on Friday, 3/8/24 at 3:45 pm,  
looking for pledges for the upcoming Deacon Basketball Tournament, 
March Spirit Drive. To obtain Star Council for this FY we will need to 
attend 2 Benefits Events, next one is an on-line presentation on 4/2/24, 
need 14 members to attend.  Welcome Center still needs some  
additional volunteers, training conducted by Mary Maresch.  Received 
a thank you card from Anna Tobin for our recent donation to Meals on 
Wheels for Fairfield County.  Sent a thank you card to Richard Houze 
for his $XXX donation to the Council and $XXX for the KofC Coat 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 2) Drive.  The Columbus Chapter will have a meeting on 5/5/24 at the 
VFW in Reynoldsburg to recognize the Knight and Family of the Year, 
cost is $XXX for adults.  The 2/18/24 Exemplification went well with 
3 new members and several went from 1st degree to 3rd degree.   
Brother Chris Logsdon will be performing at the Picnic at the  
Sycamore Creek Park in Pickerington, asking our Council to consider 
sponsoring this event, more details to follow.  The State Warden is 
looking for Councils to host “The Silver Rose Tour 2024” which will 
be in Columbus area 6/23 to 7/20/24.  The National Eucharist  
Procession of 12 to 14 missionaries along with 2 priest will be walking 
to the Youth Conference in Indianapolis, Seton will be hosting them on 
6/25/24 with the Bishop celebrating a mass at 6 pm and a picnic  
following and another mass at 8:30 am on 6/26/24.  The Women’s 
Care Center is looking for volunteers to paint some rooms and move 
items on their 3rd floor.  Our Council provided donuts this past  
weekend for Hospitality Weekend, cost $XXX. 
 

Deputy Grand Knight Report:  Chuck Slaby has two suggestions for 
“Family of the Year Award”, if anyone has other families they prefer 
to nominate, let him know. 
 

Chaplain Report:   Absent, no report. 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  DJ Murphy sent out the financial report to the 
officers, program chairs, and those who requested a copy, let him 
know if there are any questions or if anyone else wants a copy.  Paid 
the Council Liability Insurance premium of $XXX.  Dick Petersen has 
purchased 17 coats for $XXX for the next Coat Drive, also obtained a 
$XXX check donation. 
 

Financial Secretary Report:  Frank Hare mentioned that all new 
Knights have gotten their cards. Still has 17 members that have not 
paid their 2024 dues, will need volunteers to call them.  The Trustees 
need to suggest a “Knight of the Year Award” nominee. 
 

Chancellor Report:   Ray Ganem, no report. 
 

Advocate Report:   Absent, no report. 
 

Warden Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Membership:  Absent, no report. 
 

Trustees Report:   If anyone is interested in being an Officer for FY 
2023/24 starting 7/1/24, let a Trustee know. 
 

Programs and Committees 
 

Program Director:  Bob Coholich is working on getting all the  
program reports updated which is due 4/15/24. 
 

Church Director:  Wayne Patterson, has a motion for this evening. 
 

Report of the Fourth Degree:  No report. 
 

Community Report:   Dan M. Murphy mentioned the K of C  
Scholarship program in the January/February Columbia magazine that 
is available to all Knights children to a Catholic College/University.  
Received an email from Jeannette Curtis, Executive Director of  
Fairfield County 211, that plans to donate material to be used by the 
Seton Parish Sleeping Bag ministry.  At least two Knights volunteered 
to help a Pickerington youth who recently went to Fairfield County 
Juvenile Court, other Pickerington organizations also volunteered.  
Plans to contact American Heritage Girls and ask them if they need 
help or donations from our Council this year. 
 

Youth Director: Al Kluczynski has two nominations for the “Youth 
of the Year Award”, presented both nominations and Oliver Eskander, 
a senior, was selected by majority vote. 
 

Family Director:  Chuck Slaby stated that the Easter Egg Hunt will be 
from 10 to 11 am on 3/30/24, Saturday before Easter, more infor-
mation to follow.  Plans to encourage people to attend Good Friday 
and Holy Week services.  Has prayer cards that will be passed out. 
 
 
 
 

Business Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 4) 
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Right to Life:  Mike Gohr stated that Seton’s St. Vincent de Paul will 
be having a “Cross Walk” on Good Friday, 3/29/24 at 9 am, with 7 
stations on the Seton campus.  The stations will represent social issues 
including abortion, housing, hunger, etc., at each station a decade of 
the rosary will be prayed.  
 

Public Relations:  Absent, no report. 
 

Game Night with the Knights:  Next one is scheduled for 4/20/24. 
 

Transportation Ministry:   Absent, no report. 
 

St. Patrick’s Dinner:  Chuck Slaby mentioned that the ML Dancers 
will be coming to the event on 3/16/24, announcement will be in this 
week’s Seton bulletin.  No change in cost, $12 for adults, $6 for kids 
and under 4 free.   
 

Blue Coat Dinner:  Frank Hare indicated the prime rib dinner is 
4/27/24, need Knights to attend to show their support for the police, 
sheriff, and fire department attendees. 
 

Wives Appreciation Dinner:  Frank Hare reminded members to  
attend this lovely event on 5/18/24. 
 

Fish Fry:  Frank Hare thanked everyone for their support at the Fish 
Fries, great turnout, had plenty of volunteers helping, received good 
customer comments.  Passed around a report showing the numbers on 
the Fish Fries, the 3/1/24 was the third largest one.  Will need help on 
3/23/24 to clean up the PAC following the last Fish Fry. 
 

Unfinished Business:  None 
 

New Business: 
 

MOTION:  Al Kluczynski made a motion to donate $XXX from the 
Youth Budget for Life Teen Hospitality for the end of April, final  
donation of the $XXX budgeted for this program, 2nd by Joe Douglas, 
discussion and voting will occur at the March 13th membership  
meeting.  
 

MOTION:  Al Kluczynski made a motion to donate $XXX from the 
Youth Budget for the upcoming Spy Spring Retreat, 2nd by Wayne 
Patterson, discussion and voting will occur at the March 13th  
membership meeting.  
 

MOTION:  Mike Gohr made a motion to donate $XXX from the 
Right to Life Budget to support Pregnancy Decision Health Center 
(PDHC) as their Ultrasound program has a 70% success rate in  
preventing abortion, 2nd by Bob Coholich, discussion and voting will 
occur at the March 13th membership meeting.  
 

MOTION:  Thom Laughery made a motion to donate $XXX from the 
Council Budget to Assembly 2900 that can be used to support  
Veterans, 2nd by Ray Ganem, discussion and voting will occur at the 
March 13th membership meeting. 
 

MOTION:  Wayne Patterson made a motion to spend $XXX from the 
Church Budget to support the RSVP (Refund Support Vocations  
Program)  with a $XXX check for Zack Goodchild, seminarian from 
Seton Parish, and the other $XXX check for Wynand Senseku,  
seminarian who assisted at Seton during Easter week last year, 2nd by 
Dan M. Murphy, discussion and voting will occur at the March 13th 
membership meeting.  
 

MOTION:  Wayne Patterson made a motion to submit the SOS 
(Support Our Seminarians) check by the end of March, 2nd by Vince 
Pulles, discussion and voting will occur at the March 13th membership 
meeting.  
 

The next Business Planning Meeting will be on April 2nd at 6:30 pm. 
 

Grand Knight Francis Wilamosky closed the meeting at 7:43 pm with 
a prayer. Membership Meeting is scheduled for March 13, 2024 at 7 
pm, rosary prayed at 6:30 pm. 
 
 

Business Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 3) 
 

Lecturer’s Reflection 
 

We read and hear many times that as Christians, we are to bear our 
cross daily (Luke 9:23). In Luke (14:27), Jesus says, "Whoever does 
not bear his own cross and come after me, cannot be my disciple," and 
in Matthew (10:38), "...and he who does not take his cross and follow 
me is not worthy of me." We also read in the synoptic Gospels that as 
Jesus carries his cross toward Golgotha for his crucifixion, Simon of 
Cyrene was pulled from the crowd to carry the cross with Jesus.   
Lastly, Paul in his letter to the Galatians (6:2) exhorts, "Bear one  
another's burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ."  Although Jesus 
tells us to bear our own crosses, Paul encourages us to bear the  
crosses of each other too. 
 

My reflection back in August 2022 was about confession, which  
includes the following portion: Paul makes it pretty clear we are  
spiritually one body. If we are each a living stone in the body of the 
Church, our sins weaken our stones with cracks.  If our stone is  
weakened, it becomes difficult to spiritually support each other and it 
is possible that we can cause others to become weakened. 
 

I would like to address how important it is for us to pray for each  
other, especially in times of suffering and/or difficulties.  Because we 
are spirtually one body and are living stones in the body of the 
Church, when we pray for each other, we are spritually bearing the 
cross with those who are suffering - we are helping to build up the 
body of the Church, not weaken it (as sinning does). 
 

In early January, I was let go from my job. Instead of keeping this 
new cross to myself, I let people know and asked them to keep me in 
their prayers that I may find meaningful work.  I felt no shame in  
asking for others to pray for me.  But what I was asking for in these 
prayers was for others to share in carrying this particular cross with 
me, that I may suffer well - I am not so proud to refuse the help of 
others because we are united in Jesus and therefore are united with 
each other. 
 

There is a phrase that I absolutely loathe, and it is "suck it up  
buttercup."  In my opinion, this is one of the least Christian phrases I 
can think of. I have heard this phrase many times and even when it's 
not directed towards me, I cannot stand it because in essence, it's  
telling the person, "it's your problem, not mine, and no one wants to 
hear your troubles."  Instead of spurning someone because of their 
troubles, bear the cross with them because when any one of us suffers, 
spritually we all suffer.  Bear each others crosses in faith, in hope, and 
with love, because doing so fulfills the law of Christ. 
 

Steven Blevins 
Lecturer 

Respectful Submitted 
 

Vince Pulles, 
Recorder 
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2023/2024 Council 11187/Assembly 2900 Calendar (Approved) 
        

July  August  September 

01 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  02 Membership Meeting - 7:00  02 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 

02 Knight's Mass  05 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  03 Knight's Mass 
12 Membership Meeting - 7:00  06 Knight's Mass  05 Business Meeting - 6:30 

19 Assembly Meeting  16 Assembly Meeting  13 Membership Meeting - 7:00 
25 Business Meeting - 6:30     20 Assembly Meeting 
    School Starts    

04 Independence Day     04 Labor Day 

   07-12 Festival Final Prep  15 Game “Knight” w/the Knights 

   11-13 Seton Festival    

   13 Car Show  16-17 Cinnamon Roll Sales 

   27 Seton Open    
        

October  November  December 

01 Knight's Mass  04 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  02 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 

03 Business Meeting - 6:30  05 Knight's Mass  03 Knight's Mass 

07 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  08 Membership Meeting - 7:00  05 Business Meeting - 6:30 

08 30th Anniversary Mass  15 Assembly Meeting  13 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

11 Membership Meeting - 7:00       

18 Assembly Meeting  -  PAC  11 Veterans Day  24 Christmas Eve 

31 Business Meeting - 6:30  23 Thanksgiving  31 New Year's Eve 

        

09 Columbus Day  12 2nd Pancake Breakfast  25 Christmas Day 

12 Council Anniversary     30  Consecration of Holy Family 

        

08 1st Pancake Breakfast     10 3rd Pancake Breakfast (Santa) 

21-22 Cinnamon Roll Sales       

28 Family Fun Festival       

        

January 2024  February  March 

02 Business Meeting - 6:30  03 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  02 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 
06 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  04 Knight's Mass  03 Knight's Mass 
07 Knight's Mass  07 Membership Meeting - 7:00  05 Business Meeting - 6:30 

10 Membership Meeting - 7:00  21 Assembly Meeting  13 Membership Meeting - 7:00 
17 Assembly Meeting     20 Assembly Meeting 

30 Business Meeting - 6:30  14 Valentine's Day    

   19 President's Day  17 St Patrick’s Day 

01 New Year's Day       
15 MLK Birthday  14 Ash Wednesday  24 Palm Sunday 

20 Game “Knight” w/the Knights     24-30 Holy Week 

   11 5th Pancake Breakfast  31 Easter 

   16 1st Fish Fry    
14 4th Pancake Breakfast  23 2nd Fish Fry  01 3rd Fish Fry 

21 Cinnamon Roll Sales     08 4th Fish Fry 

      15 5th Fish Fry 

      16 St. Patty's Party 

      22 6th Fish Fry 

      30 Easter Egg Hunt 

        

April  May   June 

02 Business Meeting - 6:30  04 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  01 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 

06 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  05 Knight's Mass  02 Knight's Mass 
07 Knight's Mass  08 Membership Meeting - 7:00  04 Business Meeting - 6:30 

10 Membership Meeting - 7:00  15 Assembly Meeting  12 Membership Meeting - 7:00 
17 Assembly Meeting     19 Assembly Meeting 
30 Business Meeting - 6:30  12 Mother's Day    

   27 Memorial Day  14 Flag Day 

15 Tax Day     16 Father's Day 

20 Game “Knight” w/the Knights  18 Wives’ Appreciation Dinner  17 Game “Knight” w/the Knights 

      19 Juneteenth 

13-14 Cinnamon Roll Sales   (HH)    
27 Blue Coats Dinner (PAC)       
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Prayer Corner 
Sandra Blamer, Maureen Patterson, Wayne Patterson, Franzisca & Daniel Briker, Nick Maul, Kim Mason, Lexie Hilbert, 
Jeff Samborsky, Gene Ebert, Lou Silverman, Jean Eichas, Tricia Bliss, Margaret LaRosa, Mary Fullerkamy, John & Mary  
Margaret Adjoran, Pat Brotzge, Janet Gregg, Jesse Garcia, DJ Murphy, Chuck Slaby, Richard Douglas.  Country of Israel.  
All the priests and religious, our military, and first responders. 

Comments or Articles  

Jesus Garcia 

Phone:  (6**) 577-9016 

Email:  jvlag3@charter.net 

Join Us Prospect Card 

02 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 

03 Knight's Mass 

05 Business Meeting - 6:30 

13 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

20 Assembly Meeting 

  

17 St Patrick’s Day 

  

24 Palm Sunday 

24-30 Holy Week 

31 Easter 

  

01 3rd Fish Fry 

08 4th Fish Fry 

15 5th Fish Fry 

16 St. Patty's Party 

22 6th Fish Fry 

30 Easter Egg Hunt 

  

April 2024 

02 Business Meeting - 6:30 

06 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 

07 Knight's Mass 

10 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

17 Assembly Meeting 

30 Business Meeting - 6:30 

  

15 Tax Day 

20 Game “Knight” w/the Knights 

  

13-14 Cinnamon Roll Sales 

27 Blue Coats Dinner (PAC) 

  

  

  

  

  

2023/24 Council Officers 

Chaplain  (chaplain@kofc11187.com) 

Fr. Leo Connolly (6**) 833-0482 

Grand Knight  (grandknight@kofc11187.com) 

Francis Wilamosky (6**) 561-1961 

Deputy Grand Knight  (deputygrandknight@kofc11187.com) 

Charles Slaby (6**) 381-5006 

Chancellor  (chancellor@kofc11187.com) 

Raymond Ganem (6**) 214-8037 

Advocate  ( advocate@kofc11187.com) 

Mark Decker (6**) 204-7701 

Financial Secretary  (financialsecretary@kofc11187.com) 

Frank Hare, PGK (7**) 964-3580 

Treasurer  (treasurer@kofc11187.com) 

DJ Murphy (6**) 551-6185 

Recorder  (recorder@kofc11187.com) 

Vince Pulles  (6**) 321-4395  

Warden  (warden@kofc11187.com) 

Werner Christian (6**) 619-2344 

Inside Guard  (guards@kofc11187.com) 

Joseph Douglas (6**) 306-2159 

Outside Guard 

Kelly Sabelhaus (8*1*2) 346-9616 

3 Year Trustee  (trustees@kofc11187.com) 

Thom Laughery, PFN (6**) 837-3623 

2 Year Trustee  

Jesus Garcia, PGK, PFN (6**) 256-9809 

1 Year Trustee 

Wayne Patterson, PGK, PFN (6**) 833-0980 

Lecturer  (lecturer@kofc11187.com) 

Steve Blevins (6**) 307-9901 

Membership  (membership@kofc11187.com) 

Mark Decker (6**) 204-7701 

Publicity  (publicrelations@kofc11187.com) 

Mitchell Grogg (8*1*2)-604-0209 

Technical Director  (technicaldirector@kofc11187.com) 

Timothy Lee (2*7*0) 978-0157 

District Deputy 

Jeff Fisher                        (oehn@aol.com)  

Field Agent 
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Please join us for the St. Elizabeth Ann Seton St. Patrick’s Day Party  

and celebrate a family night of Irish tradition and song. 

 
When: March 16, 2024 
Where: The PAC Center 

Doors Open at 6 pm for Dinner 
Entertainment starts at 7:00 pm 

 
DINNER MENU 

Corned Beef 
Colcannon Potatoes 

Traditional Irish Soda Bread 
Banger (hot dogs for the kids) 

Applesauce 
Desserts 

Hot and Cold Drinks 
 

ENTERTAINMENT TO INCLUDE: 
 

Irish Music and singIrish Music and sing--aa--longlong  
ML Dance AcademyML Dance Academy  

 
 

Adults  -  $12.00 

Children under 10  -  $8.00 

4 and Under  -  FREE 


